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Marylebone Square

An update on the project we are delivering for your
local community

Hello, | wanted to share with you the latest news on the
project we are delivering for the local community.

Here, you will find an update on the project over the past
few weeks and also any upcoming works.

| hope you find this information useful and if you have any
questions, please get in touch with us.

Graham Potts
Project Director

Dear Neighbour,

As 2022 draws to a close, the team at Marylebone
Square would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas
and a Happy New year.

It has been two years since we have commenced work
on site and we have reached a number of milestones
from completing the basement and concrete frame
and the removal of one of the tower cranes.

Works are progressing to install the rooflight and
internal works to build the apartments are fully
underway. In the new year, we are hoping to reveal
the works that have been ongoing behind the scaffold
sheeting.

Next community liaison meeting will be held on 12t
January 2023.
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Upcoming works:

In the new year we are planning to remove
the second tower crane and the hoist on the
southern end.

There will also be some utility works and
scaffold removal.

We will communicate the full plan associated
with these works in the new year.

Site will be closed from 231 December and we
will return on the 3 January 2023.

Community update:

We are still supporting the local education
service by providing work experience for
student and careers advice/presentations to
local schools.

We are working closely with Westminster
University in supporting students with
Construction related courses, providing
onsite training and promoting work
opportunities in the construction sector.
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Site opening hours

08:00 - 18:00 Monday - Friday
Out of hours contact telephone number
Phoenix Security -07584102909

Kier project office
Aybrook Street, London, W1U 4EY

Keeping you informed

We will have a dedicated construction
web page for this project to keep you
up to date. Watch out for the QR code
and information in the upcoming

newsletters.

We will also continue our letter drop to
ensure we keep good, prompt,
communication with our neighbours.

Getintouch

If you have any questions or concerns
then please get in touch with us on the
QR code below to leave a message:
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